9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212
November 6, 1990

The Chief Engineer

Radio Station KLTK

Box 168

Southwest City, MO 64863

Dear Sir:

I am writing to inform you of my reception of your radio
station on 1140 kilohertz this evening just past 5 o’clock.
The following are the details of my reception:

5:04 News.
5:06 Weather
5:08 Sports.

5:10 A commercial spot for the Tri-State Hardware Store in
Downtown Southwest City.

I am sorry that this is not a more comprehensive report, but
the interference was just too great. The major intefferring
stations included KPWB in Piedmont, Missouri and KCXI in
Liberty. My receiver is a Kenwood R-1000 and the antenna is
a directional altazmuth loop.

If you find this report correct and to your satisfaction, I
would appreciate receiving a brief letter or card of con-
firmation. I have nearly 2,400 stations verified, including
139 from Missouri. Yours would be a most welcome addition
to my collection. I am enclosing a stamp for your reply.
Thanks for your time.

S1ncerely,

Cg%fQ&LBgabelsteln, KﬂéB

National Radio Club / NARTE

Dear Carl,

This report is very accurate and very much to our
satisfaction. Keep listening and write to us again.

Sincegely,
//k/k_\

e /

Gene Humphrles
Owner

AM 1140



